To Professor, President and Editor-in-Chief,

Beijing Baishideng BioMed Scientific Co., Ltd., Room 903,
Building D, Ocean International Center, No. 62

Dongsihuan Zhonglu, Chaoyang District, Beijing 100025, China.

Dear Professor Lian-Sheng Ma,

I would like to express my deep gratitude to you and the reviewers for your interest in
the manuscript "Issues of origin, morphology and clinical significance of tumor
microvessels in gastric cancer"
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the content".
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manuscript.
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